
April Prayer Letter                           April 29, 2025

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends

 For many months now we have been waiting on an answer about our visas. 
Our heart and desire was to return to Turkey and continue ministry there but 
we needed to get long term visas in order to do that. Unfortunately, once 
again, our visas were denied. While this was not what we wanted, we do know 
that God is in control. Please pray as we seek counsel and pray about what 
God would have us to do next. Pray that God will direct our paths and show us 
the next steps we should take.             
              

 Pray for us as we are back in the States. Pray we will have opportunities 
to continue meeting and sharing the gospel with Turks and others in the US.       

 Pray for those with whom we have shared the gospel. Pray for those in 
Turkey who came to church and with whom we shared the gospel. Many are 
still looking for answers. Pray, as several have reached out to us, that God will 
open their hearts to the gospel.

Pray God will show us our next steps we should take. While a door 
closing is never easy we know God is in control and we trust Him for guidance 
in our lives.

Yours to Turkey,

Brady and Sarah Van Winkle
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